
ATTACHMENT 10



From: Vaishali Singh-Sood
To: Sean Mullin
Subject: Additional roof info from architect
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 10:02:10 AM

[EXTERNAL SENDER]

 

Date: November 19, 2024 at 9:41:00 AM PST
To: Vaishali Singh-Sood < >
Subject: Re: Revision of letter
Reply-To: >

Also, Gary wanted me to include this basic google search as
well...
 
Does the uniform building code allow you to install barrel
roofing on a 3 and 12 pitch roof?
 
No, according to the Uniform Building Code, a barrel
roof (which typically requires a steeper pitch for proper
water runoff) cannot be installed on a 3:12 pitch roof as
it falls below the minimum slope required for most
roofing materials, including barrel tiles, to function
effectively; most building codes mandate a minimum
pitch of 4:12 for barrel tile installations. 

Key points to remember:

Minimum pitch requirement:

Most building codes, including the UBC, specify a
minimum roof pitch for barrel roofing, usually
around 4:12.

Water runoff concerns:

A low pitch like 3:12 may not adequately channel
water away from the roof, leading to potential
leaks and water damage with a barrel roof design.
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